JULY NEWSLETTER



Although we had a not so pleasant end to the month (flight cancelations, delays making us miss a connection and being stuck overnight in the airport, and our luggage not arriving to

Japan with us), we had a great trip to the states for NAYC. I'm going to take the negative American food and culture along the way, but ending as the enemy trying to distract us from all the things God did during our trip.

Once again thank you to everyone that had donated towards this trip as well as covered us in prayers. We had such an amazing time.

The food, the fellowship, the sights, and of course NAYC are all things I think our group will never forget. We truly were blessed by GLP

It was so cool having people from my mission field in Japan, at my home church in Michigan.

Also for them to be able to see areas in the state, and be able to hang out and fellowship with relatives as well as my church family.

We made sure they experienced some obviously NAYC was the reason for the trip. And of course NAYC was awesome. All of our youth got touched throughout the services. and there were over 1,000 people that received the gift of the holy ghost, as well as over 300 baptisms. It was so cool to see the camera just suddenly switch to the baptismal tank and hear everyone cheer as another person got baptized in Jesus name.

and my parents during our stay in Michigan. But our group was also blessed by the services at GLP. Bro. Ethan Hagan, Bro. James Wilson, and Bro. Shawn all preached, and I'm excited to see a spiritual shift happen in Japan!



We spent a day around the Silver Lake area. We had fun racing each other down the sand dunes, a dune ride, and visiting with some relatives.



A small glimpse of the conference. We had over 36.000 in attendance. It was good to be back after missing the last one.



Some of the group from my home church. Greater Life Pentecostal, that went to NAYC. I think we had around 50 total from my church.



